
   MINUTES OF THE JUNE 10, 2008 MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 


                      THE ILLINOIS FINANCE AUTHORITY


       The Board of Directors (the "Board") of the Illinois Finance Authority (the "IFA"),


 pursuant to notice duly given, held a Board Meeting at 2:30 p.m. on June 10, 2008, at 


 the Illinois State Library, 300 S. Second Street, Room 403/404, Springfield, Illinois.





                                                     Members participating 


Members present:              Members absent:        by telephone:


William A. Brandt, Jr., Chair Ronald E. DeNard       April D. Verrett


Michael W. Goetz, Vice Chair  Dr. Roger D. Herrin 


Dr. William J. Barclay        Lynn F. Talbott


James J. Fuentes


Edward H. Leonard, Sr.        Vacancies:


Terrence M. O'Brien           2


Juan B. Rivera


Joseph P. Valenti


Bradley A. Zeller











 GENERAL BUSINESS


 Call to Order, Establishment of Quorum and Roll Call


 Chairman Brandt called the meeting to order at 2:31 p.m. with the above members 


 present. Chairman Brandt welcomed members of the Board and all guests and asked 


 Secretary, Carla Burgess Jones to call the roll. There being nine (9) members 


 physically present, and one (1) member on the telephone Ms. Burgess Jones declared 


 a quorum present.





 Chairman's Report





 Chairman Brandt thanked fellow Board members and guests for coming. Chairman 


 Brandt stated that all projects being presented at today's meeting were reviewed by all 


 members of the Board at the Committee of the Whole meeting held at 11:30 a.m. today.





 Acceptance of Financial Statements


 Financial statements for the period ending May 31, 2008 were presented to members of 


 the Board and accepted by the Board. Chairman Brandt stated that the Authority's 


 financial statements were reviewed at the regularly scheduled Committee of the Whole 


 Meeting held today at 11:30 a.m. Chairman Brandt requested a motion to approve the 


 May 31, 2008 financials. Motion was moved by Mr. O'Brien and seconded by Mr. 


 Rivera. The financials were approved by a roll call vote with 10 ayes, 0 nays, and 0 


 abstentions.
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